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On 9 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to Prof. Kenneth 

Matengu, Vice Chancellor of University of Namibia (UNAM). Ambassador Asazuma 

was accompanied by Mr. Hoshino the Resident Representative of JICA Namibia 

Office. Very fruitful discussions were held with varying topics of mutual 

interest in the education sector, new collaboration opportunities and 

reflections on past projects.  
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(FLTR) Mr. Hoshino (JICA), Prof. Kenneth Matengu (UNAM), Ambassador 

Asazuma and Mr. Butsuen (JICA) 


